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Grand Opening of The Golf Lounge Brings Indoor Golf Experience to Belleville Downtown
District

Belleville, ON, March 21st 2024 - The eagerly anticipated grand opening of The Golf Lounge, an
innovative indoor golf facility, took place on Thursday March 21st, at 272 Front St in Belleville. This
exciting venture is the result of a collaboration between TrilliumWood Golf Club and Caper’s
Restaurant, aimed at providing golf enthusiasts with a year-round golfing experience and a vibrant
social hub.

The concept for The Golf Lounge originated from a shared vision to address the needs of golfers
during the winter months while maintaining a strong connection with the golfing community.
Stephen McCurdy- President & CEO of TrilliumWood Golf Club, expressed his enthusiasm for the
project, stating, "Opening the Golf Lounge has achieved our goal of providing a comfortable
environment and state-of-the-art technology for golfers to continue playing throughout the year."

Strategically located in Downtown Belleville at 272 Front St, The Golf Lounge offers convenient access
and ample parking for visitors. The choice to set-up the business in the downtown district, reflects the
belief in the downtown's potential as a vibrant hub for leisure activities and socializing. McCurdy
remarked, "We believe that people are looking for new ways to shop and socialize, and downtown
Belleville has all the elements to satisfy that need."

The Golf Lounge is more than just a golfing facility; it represents a collaborative partnership between
TrilliumWood Golf Club and Caper’s Restaurant, leveraging the expertise of both entities to deliver an
exceptional experience for customers. McCurdy emphasized, "The combination of the golf course
experience by TrilliumWood Golf Club and the restaurant experience with Caper’s Restaurant has
provided a great product for our customers."

Attendees of the grand opening can expect to immerse themselves in the cutting-edge technology
and welcoming atmosphere that define The Golf Lounge. As the business continues to grow,
Chatterton anticipates offering even more diverse experiences for customers in the future.
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